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November 13, 2024
Dear Classroom G Parents,

I am thrilled to introduce myself as the new teacher for your child’s class at Arborland Montessori. My
name is Ms. Madeline, and as an alumna of Arborland, it is truly an honor to return to the very school
that helped shape who I am today. Having attended Arborland from toddler through 6th grade—right
here in Classroom G!—I understand firsthand the profound impact a Montessori education can have on
a young learner. Some of you may also know me as Ms. Cynthia’s older daughter.

My journey in education began at Arborland as an elementary childcare teacher, then as an Upper
Elementary Assistant Teacher at the Hughes Campus. Since then, I’ve had the pleasure of substituting
for various teachers across both campuses and leading classes during summer school. My familiarity
with Montessori principles and deep connection to this school make me feel uniquely at home and
prepared to guide your children through a meaningful year of learning and growth.

I am also a proud graduate of Cal State Fullerton, where I earned my Bachelor’s degree in Liberal
Studies with an emphasis on elementary teaching, as well as my Teaching Credential. These
experiences, combined with my Arborland background, have equipped me with the skills and passion
to create a positive and engaging classroom environment.

This school year, my aim is to cultivate a classroom culture centered around curiosity, respect, and
intrinsic motivation. My goals for your child include nurturing a love for learning, building critical
thinking and problem-solving skills, and developing strong social-emotional awareness. I believe that
each child has unique potential, and I look forward to supporting them on their individual journeys.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns regarding your child’s education.
You can reach me by email at msmadeline@arborland.com, and I will respond within 24 hours to
ensure | can focus on giving my full attention to the students during the school day. For more
immediate assistance, please call the main office at 714-871-2311.

Thank you for welcoming me into this wonderful community. I am excited to work closely with you
and am always here to discuss your child’s progress, needs, or any questions you may have. I look
forward to an incredible year ahead!

Sincerely,

Ms. Madeline
Upper Elementary Lead Teacher

msmadeline@arborland.com
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